NEWCASTLE DIOCESE MOTHERS’ UNION

Council Meeting 29th March 2019
TREASURER’S REPORT 
Balance on the Accounts as at February 2019 are £33,035 in Community Account and £14,560 in CBF Account.  The reason for the increase is because of the receipt of Tributes of which £13,491.50 has gone to Mary Sumner House.
The accounts for 2018 have been audited and three copies are ready to look at.
Designated Fund
We have again been allocated £5,000 from the Moulton Trust for Inner City family holidays, and £500 from Lady Grey Trust for Northumberland residents.
Numbers have dropped quite substantially this year to a total of 964 including 57 Diocesan Members and 18 Family Members.  Two branches are in abeyance. 
I have transferred £12,000 into the CBF account so that we can gain some interest until those funds are required.
A cheque has also been sent to Mary Sumner House for £1,580 which was £781 for Overseas, £496 for Literacy and £303 for Relief Fund.  I have spoken to Finance at Mary Sumner House and they have confirmed that they do not need funds for Relief for the foreseeable future. 
This will leave us a balance in Community Account of around £6,000 and funds will be transferred back when required.

